
Sunday, July 7 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 

 
 
Tuesday, July 9 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 
 

 
 
Sunday, July 14 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 
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SUMMER 

BOCCE BALL 
LEAGUE 

 
“The Ethel Wilson, Summer Bocce Ball league is 
on again this summer. 

We are trying something new this year. Games 
will be played every Monday during July and 
August from 1:15 to 3:30 PM. You do not have to 
be there every time to join. Come when you can. 

It is a fun way to spend some time outdoors, 
enjoying the summer with friends. 

No experience is needed in this league. 

Games will be played on the Keith Snelling 
memorial field, which is at Linda Snelling’s home. 
(6356 Oldfield Road). 

If you have any questions send Trish Best an 
email.    (Trish.best@shaw.ca) 

July Ministry Support  

Pastor Beth Parsons will be on holidays for the 

month of July and the first two weeks of August. 

Rev. Hilde J. Seal will be our worship leader for 

the four Sundays in July and the first Sunday in 

August. Rev. Bill Cantelon will be leading 

worship on August 11. 

Pastoral care concerns can be directed to the 

office, 250-658-5911, office@cbunited.ca. 

Summer Office Support 

Jane Shumka, Office Administrator, will be on 

holidays as of Friday, June 24, and retuning to 

the office August 28.  

The Program Assistant, Isaac Cain-Tallo, will be 

offering office support while Jane is on holidays. 

Isaac be working from home Mondays, 

Wednesdays, and Fridays and will be on site in 

the church office Tuesdays and Thursdays from 

9am to 2pm. Voicemail will be checked regularly.  

Summer Music Support 

Sharon Prindle-Collins will be on holidays after 

this Sunday, returning late August. Thank you to 

Lynn Dennis, Peggy Dayton, Doug Thompson, 

Stephen Godfrey, Claire Jung, and Glenn 

Parsons for offering music leadership in her 

absence.  
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Celebrating Canada Day in style 
 

Cordova Bay United Church celebrated Canada Day at is June 30 Sunday service.  

 
 

During the children’s Wondering Time Lucia, McKinley and Maelynn let off balloons inside the church.  

 
 

After the service we enjoyed a hot dog lunch in the church hall followed by ice cream sandwiches for dessert.  

 
 

Now that's a Canada Day celebration! 



 

Sundaes on Sunday Returns 

This summer ‘Sundaes on Sundays’ returns on the 

first Sunday of July and August. Be sure to join us 

after worship, July 7 and August 4 for some 

delicious ice cream served up by Andy and the 

Queens of Caffeine. 

 

Rev. Hilde J. Seal is looking for 

volunteers for morning prayers 

over the summer! If you are inter-

ested in taking part in worship 

leadership, please contact Isaac 

at the office. 


